
 

 

 
 

510-667-3611 
 
October 31, 2024 
 
Dear Community Members of Unincorporated Alameda County,  
 
The Alameda County Sheriff’s Office is continuously striving to improve our relationship with the 
community. A key part in reaching this goal is obtaining feedback from our Community Members 
regarding your thoughts and opinions of the Sheriff’s Office. 
 
Residents who have interacted with the Sheriff’s Office are strongly encouraged to participate. 
Persons surveyed are not required to divulge any individual/personal identifying information.  
 
Please take a few minutes to click on the link below and complete the 2024 Community Member 
Satisfaction Survey. The last day to take this survey is January 31, 2025.  
 

https://forms.gle/43FBQBaWdF8eNGBQ7 (English) 
 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this survey, please contact Lieutenant Michael Buckhout, at 
(510) 667-3611. 
 
Thank you in advance for participating in this survey. The results will support the Sheriff’s Office 
in our efforts to better serve the community.  
 
Thank you,  

 
 
Lieutenant Michael Buckhout 
Alameda County Sheriff’s Office 
Community Oriented Response and Engagement (CORE) 
(510) 667-3611 

https://forms.gle/43FBQBaWdF8eNGBQ7

